
G’day, 

You will recall our fund-raising goal from the 45th A.G.F.R. Tournament was 
to supply and install All Accessible Play Equipment for children with 
disabilities at Spencer Park, Merimbula. 

We are thrilled to announce that the Carousel has now been installed.  it 
looks very smart in it's Rotary colours.  There is a new concrete path 
leading from an accessible parking space to the carousel straight onto the 
multi-coloured soft fall surface.  The kids are already enjoying this facility. 

 

We wish every success to the hosts, Ascot Satellite and Busselton 
Geographe Bay Rotary Clubs and golfers for the 46th Australian Golfing 
Fellowship of Rotarians Tournament to be held in Busselton, Western 
Australia from 14 to 19 April 2024. 

 

Best wishes from the 45th AGFR 
Committee – we hope to see you 
back at the Tura Beach Country 
Club some time soon. 

 

 


